Subject:  Trash/Recycle Service Delays:  December 29 ,2022

The following was received from our trash/recycle collection service this morning.  Please note the delay in this week's service and plan accordingly.
Good morning Valued Customers,
Due to the recent snow and icy conditions, all routes have been suspended for today, Thursday, December 29th and will be operating on a one-day delay.
All Thursday pickups will be done on Friday, December 30th and all Friday pickups will be done on Saturday, December 31st. 
Customers are advised to keep their carts out of the way today so that snow plows can clean up roads quickly and efficiently.  Once the snow plows have cleared your area, we ask that your carts and/or bins are accessible for our drivers.  Residents, please have your driveways cleared and place your carts in front of any snow banks so that we can effectively collect them for you.
We do apologize for this unforeseen weather delay and thank you, in advance, for your continued support and patience.

